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Weekly !

October 1, 2019   
Please refer to the calendar for 

important dates.
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• Mass tomorrow: 3rd Grade will host Mass. Parents are always welcome to join us!  

• MAP Scores:  Map scores are coming home in today’s Tuesday Folder.   

• Child ID Program:  A free service provided for our students by New York Life will be in our school on Tuesday, Oct. 8.  
Child ID’s can help keep children safe.   

• Halloween Bake Sale this Friday!  All items will be charged through RenWeb @ 50 cents/per item. (Limit 2) 

• 1st Communion Parent Meeting:  Tomorrow, Wednesday, October 2, 6:45 pm.  

• Volleyball this week:  Tuesday 10/1, 4 pm, here at St. Andrew.  Come support our Crusaders! 

• Teaching Touching Safety Lessons: Please take note of the permission slip in today’s folder.  All classes will teach the 
diocesan mandated Teaching Touching Safety lessons this Friday, Oct. 4.  If you have questions about the content of 
this material you are welcome to contact your child’s teacher or the front office. 

• Taste of the Town: The next TOT planning meeting is Tuesday, 10/8 @ 8am in the CLC.  See you there!  Volunteer 
sheets coming home today. EVERY PERSON needs to sign up for a shift.  There is one sheet front and back for each 
family.  If you need more for family or friends either stop by the office or email jcunningham@standrewschoolmb.org.  

• 8th Grader Retreat at Seton High School will be rescheduled at a later date 

• Very Sad News:  It is with a heavy heart that we share the news that Mr. Jeff Swain unexpectedly passed away last 
weekend.  Jeff is the father of Nathan in 8th grade and Zachary, a St. Andrew graduate, now a senior in high school.  
Rachel is his wife.  Please keep their family in your prayers.  Mr. Swain’s visiting hours are Wednesday from 5-7pm at 
McMillan Small Funeral.  A Celebration of Life will be on Thursday at 4pm at the funeral home.  A Go Fund Me account 
has been set up to help with funeral expenses.  Please visit: https://www.gofundme.com/jeff-swain-memorial-fund  
Thank you to the families who have already generously donated through our Families Helping Families program.   

• Mock Trial and Volleyball game Thursday are cancelled, so that we may attend the Celebration of Life for Mr. Jeff 
Swain. 

• School Store is an online shopping platform. Contact Jenna Cunningham if you have any questions 
jcunningham@standrewschoolmb.org.  Please consider using this platform when Christmas shopping!  Our school 
gets a kick-back for money spent through this platform.   

• Help4Kids, Thursday, Oct. 24. 1st and 7th grades will have a friendly competition to see who can collect the most 
socks and underwear for Help4Kids.  The winner will receive a dress down day!  

"Grant me, O Lord my God, a mind to know you, a heart 
to seek you, wisdom to find you, conduct pleasing to you, 
faithful perseverance in waiting for you, and a hope of  

finally embracing you.”~ St. Thomas Aquinas 
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